
From: Marc D. Citrin mcitrin@tuxedopark-ny.gov
Subject: BAR Terms & the Village Attorney

Date: March 21, 2024 at 4:43 PM
To: Ryan Lynch RLynch@tuxedopark-ny.gov
Cc: Michele Lindsay MLindsay@tuxedopark-ny.gov, Joshua Scherer jscherer@tuxedopark-ny.gov, Paul Brooke

pbrooke@tuxedopark-ny.gov, Tinka Shaw tshaw@tuxedopark-ny.gov, jkasschau jkasschau@harrisbeach.com

Mr. Lynch,

I have reviewed your correspondence with the Village attorney in which you
selectively "cc'd" only certain members of the Board of Trustees, not including me.

While you are certainly free to selectively communicate with only certain members
of the BOT,
I am writing to you now, to confirm that on February 21, 2024
the Board of Trustees instructed the Village Attorney to do no further work on the
issue
of BAR terms. The Board of Trustees has received the Village Attorney's memo on
the
terms of the BAR members and requires no further research, at taxpayer expense,
on the issue.

You are free to hire counsel at your own expense, if you wish to continue to explore
this issue.

Very truly yours,

Marc D. Citrin
Mayor, Village of Tuxedo Park
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